To whom it may concern,

In sending this letter, I express my support for the conversion of the Erb Memorial Union to 100% renewable wind energy by the 2005-2006 school year.  I understand that doing so would require an increase in student fees, and support the effort regardless.

Wind power is a clean alternative to damaging sources of energy, and represents a cost-competitive substitute to these fuels.  The Pacific Northwest is dominated by hydroelectric power, which is also considered a renewable form of energy.  However, its adverse impacts on salmon, biodiversity, and riparian vegetation lessen its apparent benefits.  Wind power, on the other hand, yields few negative effects on the environment.

By purchasing wind power for a widely-used, high consuming building such as the EMU, the University of Oregon not only supplants harmful energy sources, but exemplifies their stance on sustainability as well.  The campus Environmental Policy reads: “The University will explore the application of developing technologies for energy systems and use of resources, as well as the potential for use of renewable energy sources.”  I urge the University to uphold this statement by purchasing wind power on campus.

Sincerely,

